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January 10th, 2025 

 

Huron Shores Hospice  

24 King St N, 

Tiverton, ON, N0G2T0 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

On behalf of Huron Shores Hospice, I am writing to express our profound appreciation for Bruce 

Power and the invaluable support they have provided to our organization. Since opening our 

doors in May 2018, we have been able to offer compassionate end-of-life care to over 160 guests 

and their families. This has been made possible through the generosity of many donors, partners, 

and supporters who share our commitment to ensuring dignity and comfort at the end of life. 

Among these, Bruce Power has played a particularly significant role as our largest donor. 

Bruce Power’s support has been integral to the startup and continued operations of Huron Shores 

Hospice. Their financial contributions were essential in ensuring that we could establish a 

comfortable and dignified environment for individuals at the end of life. Since then, Bruce Power 

has continued to help sustain our work through ongoing funding, ensuring that our services 

remain available at no cost to those in need. This is essential for making end-of-life care 

accessible to all in our region. 

In addition to their financial commitment, Bruce Power has been a dedicated partner in our 

mission. They actively sponsor our events, engage with our community as speakers and 

volunteers, and play a crucial role in raising awareness for our cause. Their involvement not only 

lends credibility to our work but also helps amplify our message, opening doors for further 

collaborations and expanding our capacity to serve more families. 

Beyond their direct contributions, Bruce Power’s commitment to the community sets a powerful 

example of corporate responsibility. Their generosity extends across a wide range of initiatives, 

from healthcare to recreation to social services. Bruce Power’s support enriches the lives of their 

employees, families, and the residents of our region. Moreover, their involvement often 

encourages other businesses and suppliers to contribute, amplifying the collective impact on our 

community.  



Many of our guests have personal connections to Bruce Power, whether through their own 

employment or that of a family member, and some may have benefited from the medical isotopes 

Bruce Power has pioneered. Their dedication to supporting the community and enhancing quality 

of life extends right up to the final stages of life when they find comfort and care in our hospice. 

This reflects the far-reaching and deeply meaningful effects of their contributions. 

We are deeply grateful for Bruce Power’s enduring support of Huron Shores Hospice and the 

broader community we serve. Their commitment to improving lives through financial support, 

community engagement, and innovation in healthcare has made an immeasurable difference. 

Together, we are not only enhancing the quality of life in our region but ensuring that the end of 

life is met with the same care, dignity, and respect as the beginning. We look forward to 

continuing our partnership with Bruce Power and are excited about the future we are building 

together. 

 

Sincerely,  

Cathy Herbert 

Executive Director 

Huron Shores Hospice 

 


